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Letter of support for B14 World and Australian Championships
2017-2018

I am more than happy to support the first sailing world championships to be
held in Northern Tasmania - the B14 World and Australian Championships
2017-18.

And I am pleased that the Championships will be held in partnership with the
Port Dalrymple Yacht Club in my electorate of Rosevears. The event will be a
boost for the West Tamar community.

With about 35 B14 yachts which provide exhilarating and fast paced events
and at least 70 competitors attending, the event will provide numerous media
opportunities and will help draw attention to Northern Tasmania and the
Tamar Valley.

Yours sincerely

Kerry Finch ML.C
Independent Member for Rosevears
0407 448 905
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